
Early Bird Package offered by Suruhanjaya Tenaga (ST) 
 

Good news for the Price Takers! Suruhanjaya Tenaga (ST) via its letter to Single Buyer (SB) has agreed to 

incentivize the Price Taker that can achieve an early Firm Participation Date to participate and sell 

energy to Single Buyer under the NEDA scheme.  

The early bird package, in the form of reduction to the first year annual OSSC fees of RM5,000/year, 

entails the following: 

a) Discount of RM2,000 for the first year’s annual OSSC licensing fee if NEDA Participant receives 

Firm Participation Notice from Single Buyer before 1st May 2017;  

b) Discount of RM1,000 for the first year’s annual OSSC licensing fee if NEDA Participant receives 

Firm Participation Notice from Single Buyer before 1st June 2017; and 

c) No discount will be given if NEDA Participant receives Firm Participation Notice from Single 

Buyer after 1st June 2017.  

 

Below is the except of the letter pertaining to this announcement: 

 


